
Reception Newsletter
Friday 4th December

Dear Parents/Guardians

This week we have been preparing for Christmas. We have made some lovely cards,
decorations and calendars. The children have also enjoyed helping to make
decorations for our magical Christmas display. The children have also worked
extremely hard learning their lines for our Nativity play called “C-H-R-I-S-T-M-A-S
Spells Christmas”. The children were terrific performers and the show was enjoyed
by everyone. The individual photos of your child will be ready to collect next week.

Also, just to remind you that the children’s homework books need to be returned to
school on Monday 7th December. We can’t wait to see the fantastic work the
children have done.

Next week the children can have a Christmas dinner on Tuesday 8th December and on
Wednesday 9th December the children in Reception will be watching the dress
rehearsal for the Key Stage One Christmas performance. The children are really
excited!

Have a wonderful weekend!
The Reception Team
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